
5 March 2013 
From: Sonia M. Barrantes and Jacob P. Staub 
To: Portland Planning and Urban Development Department 
 
Subj: SPRINKLER DESIGN 
 
Encl:  (1) Portland Water District Ability to Serve Memo dated June 18, 2012 
 (2) Viega 13D Fire Protection Design 
  

1. The proposed house will be sprinkled in accordance with the City of Portland code.  
 

2. Ability to serve the proposed residence has been established by the Portland Water District. Details are 
included in enclosure 1.  

 
3. The most recent sprinkler design is included as enclosure 2. The design was produced by the Viega’s 

Technical Service Department and will be installed by a certified installer. 
 
 
 
 

S.M. BARRANTES 
J.P. STAUB 


